
 
Canton Township Trash Collection Update 
 
Good afternoon all, 
 
Beginning Monday, July 29, Priority Waste will be providing automated collection of 
garbage to Canton residents utilizing ADA-compliant, 95-gallon carts. The new carts will 
replace the current collection protocol of using 32-gallon containers and garbage bags 
at the curb. 
 
It’s important to note, garbage collection is the only thing changing under Priority Waste. 
Residents will continue to utilize their current recycling cart for recyclables and yard 
waste will still be collected in paper yard waste bags or 32-gallon cans. Only garbage 
bags will go in the new carts. 
 
Delivery of 95-gallon carts will begin the week of July 8. We realize people may be on 
vacation at the time of delivery. Please encourage the residents in your HOA to work 
with friends and neighbors on rolling carts to the top of the driveway until they return 
home. 
 
Although you will receive your cart before July 29, please do not use it until the week of 
July 29. Any cart put at the curb before July 29 will NOT be collected. 


